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From: Dara Khosrowshahi uber.com]  
Sent: 25 September 2017 17:52 
To: Brown Mike (Commissioner) 
Subject: Meeting request 

 

Dear Commissioner Brown, 

 

I write to you to respectfully request a meeting to discuss our business in London.  

 

I know we have much to cover so I will come to you as soon as possible, likely early next week. My team 
will follow up to ensure that timing works well for you. 

 

This is a matter of the highest importance to me and I look forward to working with you on a resolution. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dara Khosrowshahi 
CEO, Uber 
 




